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Professor Jose M. Otero Peentt,
President, Junta de Energia Nuclear -
Avenida Complutense 22
Madrid 3, Spain

Dear Professor Otero:

This is in reply to your letter of December 29 to
Dr. Schlesinger concerning our cooperative biomedical
research program. We are pleased that the revised sur-
veys and modifications of equipment planned for 1972
apparently were successful and that the surveillance
and other studies progressed well.

We appreciate your interest in being able to renew and
improve materials during this year. Accordingly, the
USAEC is pleased to agree to an extension of support
for calendar year 1973. In this regard, we have auth-
orized additional funds at the same level of support
($25,000) through the American Embassy in Madrid.

With kind regards,

A. S. Friedman, IP °
W. L. Yeomans, IP
W. A. Burke,
J. F. Wagner, OC
W. W. Burr, DBER

H. Fish
H. D. Bruner,
Department of State, SCI (2)

Attn:

 

  

Sincerely,

Chairman Schlesinger (2) |Commissioner Ramey SQCommissioner Larson YONG oo
Commissioner Doub . J. Flaherty /
M2) RaYaar ssistant GeneralManager
AGMED for Energy & Development Programs
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